I am a resident of London. I am imploring you to NOT support changes to London's Animal Control Bylaw PH- 3 and Business Licensing Bylaw L. 131 16. Can you imagine spending your life in a plastic box or cage in less desirable conditions? Being trucked around to birthday parties for entertainment where there is noise and handling, is very traumatizing for these creatures. Snakes that can't stretch is totally against their normal behaviour. Please take the time to research these establishments that hide under the premise that this is 'educational'. Instead, it should be labelled CRUELTY. PLEASE DO THE RIGHT THING. SAY NO TO REPTILIA. Thank you.

Jacqueline Lownie